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From: Terry Warnke
To: Plan Commission Comments
Subject: Planning commission - rezoning Door Creek Park from conservancy district to conditional use
Date: Monday, September 19, 2022 1:16:30 PM

To the planning commission,

My wife and I would like to register our opposition to the rezoning.  You can't even
stop drug use and littering in the park now.  Keep the park free of additional
opportunity for more drug use and littering in the park.  You screwed the
neighborhood already by not listening to us by putting the trails almost in our
backyards.  Why don't you spend the money on removing invasive species along
homeowner's property lines by the park!

Terry and Susan Warnke
6905 Bluff Point Dr, Madison, WI 53718
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